
B-4-10-2749  April 20, 2010 

RESOLUTION 

 

Changing the Date of the Previously Approved Non-binding Plan B Referendum 

 

 WHEREAS, the School Board previously recognized that the District will incur 

unbudgeted expenses related to conducting a non-binding referendum submitted by Let Duluth 

Vote, and 

 

 WHEREAS, the School Board previously approved a resolution to proceed with 

conducting a non-binding referendum, in conjunction with the general election in November 

2010, consistent with the petition language previously submitted by Let Duluth Vote, and 

 

 WHEREAS, some board members would like the School Board to consider changing the 

date of the non-binding Plan B referendum the primary election to be held in August, 2010. 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the School Board hereby authorizes 

Administration to coordinate plans to conduct the non-binding Plan B referendum in conjunction 

with the primary election in August 2010 rather than the previously approved schedule in 

conjunction with the general election in November 2010. 


